
 

 

 

 

Diversity is about recognising and celebrating differences, including race, gender, religion, 

disability, and sexual orientation. Inclusion means creating an environment where every 

individual feels valued and respected, and where everyone has a sense of belonging. 

At Pinehurst Primary School we celebrate DIVERSITY.  We are recognised as a School of 

Sanctuary and an IQM Centre of Excellence.   

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 

Group 

Class Attendance 

% 

Minutes Late 

R Ash 93.3% 208              

R Oak 91.4% 283 

1 Elm   95.7% 😊 40 

1 Cherry   87.0% 251 

2 Fir   92.4% 196            

2 Yew   94.5% 268 

3 Cedar   83.8% 108 

3 Hazel   81.0% ☹ 284 

4 Chestnut   95.2% 140        

4 Holly   90.5% 55             

5 Maple   91.6% 148            

5 Sycamore  92.4%    312 ☹ 

6 Birch   83.0% 152 

6 Willow   86.2% 32 😊 

Whole School 89.9% 

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

21
st

  June 2024 

School Contact Number for Emergencies  07858 739336  

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please be reminded that the Trim Trail, Climbing Frame 

and Early Years Play Equipment are out of bounds at the 

end of the school day.   

Children are not allowed to play on these after they 

have been dismissed to parents and carers.   

Children should not be riding bikes or scooters around 

the playground after they have been dismissed.  

This is to ensure all children and adults remain safe on 

the playground at the end of the day.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Collection Times  

Please be prompt to collect your children 

11.45am Little Pine Cones and Little Acorns 

3.15pm Reception 

3.20pm Years 1 and 2 

3.30pm Little Pine Cones and Little Acorns. 

3.30pm Years 3-6 

4.15pm After School Clubs 

Due to the number of late pick ups at the 

present time we are considering a fining 

policy for late collection 

 

 

 Please remember to send your child into school 

with a sun hat and apply sunscreen, if  we are 

lucky enough to have some warmer weather. 

 

 

Only PINEHURST PE KIT is permitted to be worn on 

PE Days.  Children should not be wearing 

tracksuits, football kit or gym wear.  Thank you for 

your understanding.   

 

A reminder that pupils should not be 

wearing make up, nail varnish or false nails 

for school 

Stud earrings and a watch are the only 

items of jewellery permitted 

Thank you for your support 


